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​Dear Parents/Carers, 

To help students make the most of their learning, it is important they come to lessons fully 

equipped. This includes having the following essential items: black pens, a pencil, a ruler, and a 

scientific calculator, preferably in a pencil case.  

For your convenience, fully equipped pencil cases are available to purchase via Arbor or by 

bringing cash to reception for £1.50. These contain: two black pens, a purple pen, one pencil, 

compass, protractor, 15cm ruler, and a rubber.​ Scientific calculators can also be purchased through 

Arbor for £11.50. 

At Reception we stock the following individual items for cash - compasses (15p), protractors (35p), 

ruler (10p), pens (10p), pencils (10p) and rubbers (10p). 

Please ensure your child brings the required equipment each day to avoid any sanctions. 

From September 2025, students will be expected to have a pencil case with the above equipment 

for all lessons with the addition of a whiteboard pen.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Taz Johal 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


